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The Yarra Voices is a new children's choir created to provide a quality music 
education and choral experiences for children from all backgrounds. 

From our base in North Fitzroy, The Yarra Voices provides joyful music 
making in an environment designed to forge community based friendships. 

Under our artistic director Renée Heron, boys and girls will enjoy 
performance opportunities stemming from an excellent rehearsal and 
learning environment. Choristers will learn about music in a manner that will 
develop their music literacy capabilities. Most importantly, it is our hope 
students leave the program with a love of quality music that will stay with 
them for life.

If you have a child between 
the ages of 7 & 16 that loves 
singing, email us for more 
information.

Renée Heron
Artistic director
theyarravoices@gmail.com
theyarravoices.com


